
Welcome Message 
to the participants of the 
Russian Health Care  
Week 2022

Dear colleagues, dear friends, 
On behalf of the members of the National Association of 
Experts in Spa Treatment and myself, I would like to wel-
come you at the 5th anniversary edition of MedTravelExpo 
2022. Medical Clinics, Health and Spa Resorts held at 
EXPOCENTRE Fairgrounds within Russian Health Care 
Week 2022. 
The year 2022 was indeed a record year for the Russian 
health resort organisations, despite various external fac-
tors, so our task now is to consolidate and multiply posi-
tive experience, to develop innovative technologies for 
health resort treatment and medical rehabilitation for 
the country’s population and their practical application 
in various constituent entities of the Russian Federation. 
It is gratifying that this year’s Russian Health Care Week, 
which we have actively supported for many years, will 
rightfully be the final event, summing up the first year of 
the Decade of Science and Technology in Medicine.
Therefore, at the 4th Congress on Health Resort Industry. 
Science. Results, organised by the Federal Medical 
Research Centre for Rehabilitation and Balneology of 
the Russian Ministry of Health Care and the National 
Association of Experts in Spa Treatment, will focus primar-
ily on the latest developments in balneology and their 
practical application in rehabilitation and preservation of 
the population. 

Our common task today is to ensure that health and 
spa resort treatment is properly popularised among the 
population, to explain to our citizens the accessibility 
and effectiveness of receiving qualified services from our 
health and spa resorts.
MedTravelExpo 2022 is the largest industry exhibition 
with Russian and international recognition of the profes-
sional audience. I am sure that the event will traditionally 
become an important occasion for the heads of leading 
Russian and foreign medical and spa institutions to meet 
in Moscow, a platform for discussing the accumulated 
experience and working out promising solutions for fur-
ther development. 
I wish all the exhibitors and visitors to the Week and the 
exhibition effective work, further creative and professional 
success, good health and wellbeing!
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